Vaughan Gething AM

Cabinet Secretary for Health, Wellbeing & Sport
Welsh Government

Cardiff Bay

CF99 1NA

25% July 2016

Dear Cabinet Secretary,

Re: We Need to Talk Coalition Cymru: Investing in Psychological Therapies Report
Launch - Tuesday 4" October 2016

On behalf of the ‘We Need to Talk Coalition Cymru’, | am writing to invite you to attend and
speak at the launch of a major new report calling for improved access to psychological
therapies for people with mental health problems and more effective outcomes data.

The ‘We Need to Talk Coalition Cymru’ is a group of mental health charities, professional
organisations, service user representatives and service providers working together to
promote the effectiveness and availability of psychological therapies in Wales. While we
very much welcome the recent investment, high priority and commitment that the Welsh
Government has given to mental health services, together we are calling for the
maintenance and development of these treatments on the NHS in Wales, greater choice of
therapy and improved access to services, including those in the medium of Welsh.

The launch will take place at the Pierhead Building, on Tuesday 4" of October, 12 for
12.30pm and we would be delighted if you were able to speak at the event. We will of course
send you a copy of the report prior to the launch.

I would be grateful if you would respond to my colleague REDACTED SECTION 40
| look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely,

REDACTED SECTION 40
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